
Dear Marshall Families,  
We have almost made it to Spring Break!  At first I think, “Wow, where did the time 
go?”, but then I think about all the great work that has been happening at Marshall.  
Teachers have been diligent in working collaboratively to grow their own minds and 
practice to better instruct and prepare our students for the changing expectations nec-
essary to be successful.  Great work!   Students have been working hard to learn as is 
evident in their performance and academic growth on assessments and focused in-
struction. For our 3

rd
, 4

th
, and 5

th
 graders, they will soon be taking the Smarter Bal-

anced test, which this is just another way for students to show their efforts in learning. I 
think we are going to do great! 
 
Marshall Mustang Merits:  Our students have earned 1,250 Marshall Mustang Merits 
for their efforts in growing their Mindset and working on the TRAIL of learning.  Way to 
go Mustangs! 
 
PBIS (Positive Behavior Intervention & Supports):  This is the school-wide discipline 
system we use to help support students, which includes proactive strategies for defin-
ing, teaching, and supporting appropriate student behaviors to create positive school 
environments.  PBIS is a continuum of positive behavior support for all students within 
a school and implemented in areas including the classroom and non-classroom set-
tings, such as hallways, buses, and restrooms. 
 
Parents:  I want to celebrate you!  I know we all have busy lives and sometimes things 
just seem overwhelming, but I know that you want the best for your child.  I know that 
you are doing your best to make sure your child(ren) is(are) coming to school ready to 
learn.  I want to say thank you for all that you do in working with the school to make 
this a safe place to learn and a place where your child wants to be.  THANK YOU! 
 

Kelly Sheward 
Marshall Principal  
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Marshall Elementary School 

4407 116th Street NE 
Marysville, WA  98271 

(360) 965-1600 
Attendance Line (24 Hrs): 

(360) 965-1601 

Principal’s Message 

THE MARSHALL MUSTANG 

The last day of school is now 
Friday, June 21, 2019. 
 

Please refer to the “Special 
Dismissal Times & Calendar 
Changes” flyer sent home last 
week for detailed calendar 
changes.   
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Monthly Bus Safety Tips 

At the Bus Stop 

 Have children wait in a location where the driver can see 
them while driving down the street.  Try to avoid waiting in 
a house or car. 

 Do not let children play in the street.  Playing with balls or 
other toys that could roll into the street is also dangerous. 

Mobile Devices 

Cell phones and other electronic devices are often permitted on 
the school bus as long as: 

 They are in backpacks or other holders, keeping hands 
free to use handrails while boarding and departing the bus. 

 Sound is muted or headphones, ear buds or similar devices 
are used. 

 Content does not violate the law or school district policy and 
procedures. 

 Use does not create a distraction for the driver. 

—

 

—
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Remember 

Learning and teaching contin-
ues until the end of the 
school day.  Upon return from 
a field trip learning and 
teaching continues.   

Please have your student at-
tend all day! 

Join Us for Camp Read S’More 

Wednesday, April 17, 2019 is 
our Camp Read S’More 
event.  This evening, children 
and adults alike are invited to 
visit various classrooms to hear books read 
by teachers and other volunteers.  A small 
snack will also be available.  This is a fun 
time for the entire family. 

 

Wednesday, April 17, 2019 
5:00—7:00  

The Spring Buy-One-Get-One-Free Book Fair is 

coming to Marshall Monday, April 15 through Friday, April 

19, 2019.  Students will attend the Book Fair during their 

regularly scheduled Library time.  The Book Fair will also 

be open during Camp Read S’More as well as Thursday 

evening. 

Watch for flyers! 

2019 Native American Student Art Festival 
 
Every Native child in the District is encouraged to submit their art for 
the Native American Student Art Festival.  Students may submit one 
entry for  each of the eight categories listed below.   
 Drawing (i.e., Pencil, Charcoal, Colored Chalk, Pastels) 
 Painting (i.e., Watercolor, Tempera, Poster Acrylic) 
 Writing (i.e., Poetry, Prose, Stories) 
 Culture (i.e., Drums, Regalia, Beadwork, Carvings, Weaving, Bas-

ketry, Paddles) 
 Sculpture (i.e., Clay, Paper-Mache) 
 Mixed Media (use of 2 or more artistic media) 
 Digital/New Media (i.e., Digital Illustration, Photography, Videos) 
 

Please submit entries in the box in front of Mrs. Sweeney’s desk no later 
than Friday, April 12, 2019 in order to be on time for judging.   
 

Let’s celebrate our young artists! 

Show our local team support during 
this year’s baseball season.  
Every Friday, wear a Seattle 
Mariners shirt or simply wear 
Mariners colors.  Go M’s! 

See Details Below and Left 



Important Dates / Upcoming Events 
 Thursday, April 18—Native Amer-

ican Student Art Festival 

 Monday, April 29—Primary PBIS 
Assembly 

 Tuesday, April 30—Intermediate 
PBIS Assembly 

 

 

 

 

—

 Week of April 1—No School—Spring 
Break 

 April 7-13, Public School  
Volunteer Week 

 Wednesday, April 10—Last Day to 
Order Yearbooks Online 

 Friday, April 12—Native American 
Art Due Date 

 Monday, April 15—Start of Book 
Fair Week 

 Wednesday, April 17—Camp Read 
S’More 

 Wednesday, April 17 & Thursday, 
April 18—Late Nights Book Fair 
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General Membership Meeting 
Thursday, May 16, 2019 

4:30 in the Library 
 

General Membership Meetings are not 
held in April. 
 

Please consider helping our PTSA 
next year.  Many committees will be 
forming at the next membership 
meeting.   
 

Remember, our PTSA helps ALL 
students at Marshall Elementary 
School through great partnerships 
and volunteerism. 
 
Election of Executive Board Mem-
bers will take place at the May meet-
ing.  If you are interested in running 
for a position, please contact a cur-
rent Board member. 

Did You Know? 

We appreciate our wonderful 
volunteers all year long! 

We publicly celebrate them dur-
ing the week of April 7 through 
April 13, 2019. 

Please stop by the office counter 
for a small token of our appreci-
ation during Public School Vol-
unteer Week.  We would not 

succeed without you! 

Nominate a Teacher of 
the Week 

 

WSECU, 710 ESPN Seattle, and 
Seattle Mariners Radio are 
once again recognizing amaz-
ing teachers.   

To nominate a teacher, visit 
MyNorthwest.com/teacher to 
find out more or submit an 
online nomination.  Each week, 
a winning teacher will be fea-
tured on-air and receive a $500 
classroom grant. 

ww.msd25.org 
For immediate assistance -  Dial from your cellphone or school phone 877-245-0386, When they answer say your language “Spanish, Russian, 

Filipino, other”, They will ask for a 3 digit code, say: 1,2,3  (Over the phone interpreting for 7 minutes conversation) 
For meetings/conferences - Request one at your school with time in advance, any time of the year. 
 

LINEA DE INFORMACION DEL DISTRITO EN ESPAÑOL 360.965.0254 
www.msd25.org/espanol-spanish       Facebook &Twitter:  Msd25Espanol     

 ИНФОРМАЦИОННАЯ ЛИНИЯ ОКРУГА НА РУССКОМ ЯЗЫКЕ 360.965.0253 

www.msd25.org/russian 
Resources in Different Languages for Multicultural Parents and MSD25 Staff 

www.msd25.org/equity-diversity-indigenous-education 

The Marysville School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expression or 
identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to address questions 
and complaints of alleged discrimination: Civil Rights Coordinator - Gregg Kuehn, Risk Management Supervisor, gregg_kuehn@msd25.org, 360-965-0110; Title IX Officer – Executive Director of Human Resources, Tracy 
Souza, tracy_souza@msd25.org, 360-965-0071; Section 504 Coordinator, Nancy Smith, Director of Categorical Programs, nancy_smith@msd25.org, 360-965-0051; ADA Coordinator – Ginger Merkel, Executive Director 
of Special Education, ginger_merkel@msd25.org, 360-965-0174. Address: 4220 80th Street NE, Marysville, WA 98270. Website: www.msd25.org Marysville School District is a drug- and tobacco-free workplace.  You can 

report discrimination and discriminatory harassment to any school staff member or to the district’s Civil Rights Coordinator, listed above. You also have the right to file a complaint.  Please Note: Policies that address this 
issue are Policy 3210 “Non Discrimination” & 5010 – “Non Discrimination and Affirmative Action.” These Policies are available online at www.md25.org, at your school, or at the District Office: 4220 80th Street NE, 
Marysville, WA, 360-965-0000. 

INTERPRETERS AVAILABLE IN EVERY SCHOOL  
(More than 200 languages) 
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